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June 2, 2014 Mail-Out #ECARS 14-06 

TO: All Interested Parties 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS TO 
THE ZERO EMISSION VEHICLE REGULATION 

In response to Air Resources Board (ARB or Board) direction at the October 2013 
Board Meeting, staff is developing a proposal for modifications to the Zero Emission 
Vehicle (ZEV) Regulation . A workshop to discuss staff's proposed modifications to 
compliance requirements and other provisions for Intermediate Volume Manufacturers 
is scheduled for July 14, 2014, in Sacramento, California. 

Details of the meeting are as follows: 

DATE: 

TIME: 

PLACE: 

July 14, 2014 

10:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m. 

Cai/EPA Headquarters 
Sierra Hearing Room 
1 001 I Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Participants unable to attend in person may take part via webcast. The broadcast can 
be accessed on the day of the workshop at: 
http://www.calepa.ca.gov/broadcast/?BD0=1 . Information on submitting questions or 
comments for remote participants will be provided during the webcast. 

Workshop materials will be available on the ZEV Program website 
(http://www.arb.ca.gov/msprog/zevprog/zevprog.htm) one week prior to the workshop. 
ARB will use the ZEV Program list serve to notify stakeholders of upcoming events 
related to proposed modification to the ZEV regulation . If you wish to sign up for this list 
serve, please visit: 
http://www.arb.ca.gov/listserv/listserv ind.php?listname=zev-program 

If you require special accommodations or language needs·, please contact 

The energy challenge facing California is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption. 
For a list of simple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our website: http://www.arb .ca .gov. 
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Ms. Cindi Whitney at (916) 322-6971 or cwhitney@arb.ca.gov as soon as possible but 
no later than 10 business days before the scheduled meeting . TTY/TOO/Speech to 
Speech users may dial 711 for the California Relay Service. 

Interested members of the public may present comments orally or in writing at the 
workshop. Comments may also be submitted by postal mail before the workshop or by 
electronic submittal before arid during the workshop. 

Postal mail: Mr. Mark Williams 
Air Resources Board 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, California 95812 

Electronic submittal : mwilliam@arb.ca.gov 

We welcome and encourage your participation. If you have any questions regarding the 
workshop, please contact Ms. Elise Keddie, Manager, at (916) 323-8974, or by email at 
ekeddie@arb.ca.gov, or Mr. Mark Williams, Air Pollution Specialist, at (916) 327-5610, 
or by email at mwilliam@arb.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~hief 
Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science (ECARS) Division 

cc: Ms. Elise Keddie, Manager 
Zero Emission Vehicle Implementation Section 
Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science (ECARS) Division 

Mr. Mark Williams, Air Pollution Specialist 
Zero Emission Vehicle Implementation Section 
Emissions Compliance, Automotive Regulations and Science (ECARS) Division 


